

valerie watson, Alger, MI.

Document #10808-044. We respectfully request a denial for Boyce Hydro to start the drawdown even earlier! (We never even received notice of the FIRST plan....THANK GOD FOR FACEBOOK!) We had a hard time getting anything scheduled to remove our hoists and boats as it is, and now are being told our hoist company cannot physically move us up any earlier, as they are already working all daylight hours to accomplish what they can. If anyone had been notified by mail, maybe this wouldn't be a problem and everyone could have started pulling out early (even though that ruins our summer vacation even more), but just an FYI for the future. Communication! Thank you.

Document Content(s)

81183.TXT.....1-1